
Spring 2022 COVID 19 Protocols – Updated 1/4/2022 

With the rise of new cases, we have some COVID safety protocols essential to a successful 

semester. The protocols are listed below. It is essential to read through all points.  

Before the start of the spring semester: 

• All classes will be online for the week of January 10-14. Classes will meet at the assigned time

and day, and students must attend online at the designated time to be considered present. You

must receive approval from the Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs to miss classes

for any reason, even if you do not return to campus. Please contact Josh Wilkey, Associate Dean

of Academic Affairs for Student Success, if you have any issues with attending classes

• All students must complete the Spring COVID form before returning to campus.

https://forms.gle/FhDnZ8Sn5xETQRLX8

• All students must have a negative test result before arriving on campus. Students can receive a

PCR test at least 72 hours before arrival or a rapid test 24 hours before arrival. If students have

tested positive within the last 90 days, they will not need a negative test result to return to

campus.

• Students should remain home if any of the following apply.

o Experiencing COVID-like symptoms. Do not return until a negative PCR test has been

received.

o If a fully vaccinated person is exposed to someone testing positive, they do not need to
quarantine. However, the person exposed would need to monitor symptoms and test
three to five days after exposure.

o Testing positive for COVID. Students should complete a 10-day quarantine and be

symptom-free before returning to campus.

• Dining services will open on Saturday, December 8, for dinner.

• Work-study assignments will begin on Monday, December 10.
During the semester: 

For the first three weeks, testing is encouraged for campus community members regardless of 

vaccination status. All testing will take place in the Auxiliary Gym. 

During the first week of the semester, Brevard College will offer COVID testing on the following dates: 

 Thursday, January 6 from 9:30am-3pm

 Monday, January 10 from 12:00pm-3pm

 Tuesday, January 11 from 9:30am-3pm

 Wednesday, January 12 from 9:30am-3pm

Throughout the semester, weekly COVID testing will take every Wednesday from 11am-5pm in the 
Auxiliary Gym.  

All campus community members are expected to report any COVID symptoms to covid19@brevard.edu 

and remain in their rooms or home. Those experiencing symptoms should get tested immediately and 

stay in their rooms or at home until the results come back negative.  

Beginning February 28th, 2022 wearing masks indoors is optional. Brevard College will continue to 
monitor rates on campus. The mask mandate may be reinstated if Covid-19 cases increase. 

https://forms.gle/FhDnZ8Sn5xETQRLX8

